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6th September 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re:Roald Dahl Day 13th September 2016 
 
On Tuesday 13th September, we will be celebrating Roald Dahl’s 100th Birthday.  As part 
the celebration and topic in Elm Class, we would be pleased if the children would dress 
up.  There are various options: 
 
 

 the children can dress”inside out” 

 in yellow 

 or as one of Roald Dahl’s characters. 
 
All the activities on that day will have Roald Dahl as a theme and we hope that the 
children will have a lot of fun. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Soal and Miss Webber 
Elm Class  
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